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Fatal shooting being investigated on Kickapoo Reservation
(KNZA)--A fatal shooting is being investigated on the Kickapoo Reservation.

Brown County Sheriff John Merchant said the sheriff's office received a call at
about 7:30 Sunday morning of a possible shooting on the reservation.

Multiple law enforcement agencies responded, and one fatality was confirmed.

Merchant said a suspect is in custody in the Brown County Jail pending further
investigation.

No further details are being released at this time as the investigation continues.   
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